From: WebAdmin@burnaby ca on behalf of City of Burnaby

To: LegislativeServices

Subject: Webform submission from: Public Hearings #414

**Date:** Thursday, May 25, 2023 11:35:06 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Submitted on Thu, 05/25/2023 - 11:35

Submission # 414

Submitted values are:

## Name

David Dvorak

# Address

#205 7388 Sandborne Avenue Burnaby. V3N 5C4

## **Email address**

FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

# Rezoning application or bylaw number

20-32

# Submission

I am writing to support the rezoning at Kingsway and Edmonds. The increased density will provide much needed housing and the below market rental units are an added bonus. As someone who lives nearby and often walks through there, the mixed use with commercial on the lower levels will be a great addi ion.